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Holy Trinity C of E Primary
  NEWSLETTER –11th October 2024

  www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                                  E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                            @htseaton (twitter)
Dates for Your Diary
23rd Oct
Church

25th Oct
School Closes for half term

4th Nov 
School opens

6th Nov 
@1.15pm Church Remembrance Service 
20th Nov 
Church

27th-29th Nov
Y5 Residential to Robinwood

4th Dec

Church 

20th Dec            School Closes for Christmas

 6th Jan 2025
School Opens

Harvest Festival

We would like to thank everyone for their kind donations of food given at our Harvest Festival held in Church on Wednesday, this week, especially in the current economic climate.  It makes us very proud of our school community. Well done to all of the readers and for the beautiful singing.
Year 4 Camping

A polite reminder that the first payment of £35 for Year 4 camping residential to Pybus Campsite (Thursday 3rd to Friday 4th July 2025) is due on or before Friday 25th October 2024. Please log on to Parent Pay to make the payment for your child. Thank you to those who have already made payment.
Tempest Photography – Wed, 16th October

Tempest photography will be in school on Wednesday, 16th October, to take individual and sibling photographs.  
Parent Code of Code of Letter
Please can we ask that you return the parent code of conduct letter that was emailed out to parents this week.  If you have not received an email or require a paper copy please contact the school office.  If we do not receive this by the end of next week a paper copy will be sent home with your child for completion.
School places 

We currently have spaces in our Year 1 and Year 3 classes and would be gateful if you could please share this information with anyone who would like to be a pupil at our school and require a place in these year groups. 
World Mental Health Day 2024
Thank you to everyone who showed their support yesterday for World Mental Health Day 2024 by wearing something yellow. We held a special assembly and thought all about our feelings and emotions.
PTA Volunteers
We are looking for volunteers who could join our PTA and give some of their spare time to help with our school fund raising events.  We appreciate the help and time our volunteers give to school and know that without them some events may not be able to take place, and our children could miss out. So, if there are any parents/carers, grandparents or family members who would be interested in getting involved we would love to hear from them.  Please contact the school office for further details.
Y5 Tag Rugby
This morning, some of our Year 5 children attended a tag rugby competition at Eskdale Academy. The children took part in skills sessions where they focused on the rules of Tag Rugby and skills that would help in game situations. Well done to both teams and all schools that competed. Holy Trinity girls qualified for the next round and will attend the Cluster School Finals next week on Tuesday.

Y6 Girls Football
This afternoon the Y6 Girls Football Team have attended the Championship competition at Brierton Sports Centre. Well done to the girls who participated, they showed excellent teamwork and were impeccably behaved.
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








